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Governor conveys Losar greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra has conveyed his warm 

greetings and best wishes to the people of the State on the occasion of Losar, 

Buddhist New Year.  

In his message the Governor said that the commencement of a New Year brings in 

new hopes and expectations. It also gives us a chance to renew our pledge for all 

good turns to one and all. He expressed hope that this Losar will usher-in peace and 

prosperity, in plenty, for the people of Arunachal Pradesh. 

May this Losar New Year herald a new era of probity, rectitude, development and 

progress in the State, the Governor wished.  
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